
Getting things done – Union Place – an
update #dundeewestend

Residents will recall that I recently highlighted the potholes on the road at
the south end of Union Place.

I highlighted this to the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and
have now received the following helpful response :

“An order has been raised for pothole repairs to be carried out.”
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